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Celebration Assembly     

  

Puffins – Hunter & Archie 

Gulls – Darla & Ella 

Kittiwakes – Noah, Lottie, Georgia, Nolan 

Gannets – Ollie & Shelby  

 
 

  

Nursery Places 
As you are aware, following a lengthy period of 
planning and formal consultation with the local 
community, we are extending our provision to offer 
places for 3 and 4 year old children. 
 

The nursery children will join reception children in 
Puffin class, which will operate as a foundation unit. 
Therefore, the number of full-time equivalent 
nursery places will vary according to our admission 
into reception for that year. 
 

 
 
                        

                        The nursery children will be called the Pufflings! 
 
             Expression of interest forms can be collected from the school office 
                          and further information will be sent out in due course. 
                                          www.flamboroughprimary.co.uk 

 

           Friday 23rd February 2024 

http://www.flamboroughprimary.co.uk/


Easter Bingo 
We are holding our Easter bingo on the evening of Wednesday 20th March. 
In preparation for this, we are having non-school uniform days to collect 
prizes. The next one will be on Friday 8th March and the following one on 
Thursday 14th March. Thank you for your support. 
 

Friends of Flamborough School 
I just wanted to take this opportunity to once again, thank the members of the committee for all of 
their help and support when organising fund raising events. Even just this term the funds have 
been used to buy books for the maths scheme that we use in school and has paid for transport to 
enable the children to go on school trips and attend various enrichment events. If anyone would 
like to join the committee or help out at any of the events, please contact the school. 
 

RNLI – 200 years 
BBC East Yorkshire and Lincolnshire radio came into school last 
week to talk to some of the children about the RNLI and how 
important it is for our local area. The children created some 
artwork with Mrs Blair, to celebrate 200 years of the RNLI and 
then this was presented to David Freeman at the lifeboat station. 
Every child in school put their prints onto the canvas and 
hopefully we might see it hanging in the station. 
The show starts at 2pm on Monday 4th March, until 6pm - and will include the audio we’ve 
gathered at your school and local RNLI station too. Do tune in! Link below or tune into BBC 
Radio Lincolnshire or BBC Radio Humberside.  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p0h9tfdg - lots of individual clips too, and more to be 
uploaded in the next few days. 
 

Panathlon 

Well done to our 
Panathlon team  
 that represented 
the school in a 
Kurling  
event at 
Headlands. 
 
 

                                        Have a nice weekend! 
 
 

Well done to Joshua on his 
swimming award. Joey for player 
of the month in Rugby and 
Tommie for player of the week. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bbc.co.uk%2Fprogrammes%2Fp0h9tfdg&data=05%7C02%7CFlamborough.Head.Primary%40eastriding.gov.uk%7Ca4c76dbf06f146da479108dc3958cc44%7C351368d19b5a4c8bac76f39b4c7dd76c%7C1%7C0%7C638448300747456188%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ceIw3%2BW3cQJzUP6ri60RwmDPSLFby%2BnNTZRELaLHYN8%3D&reserved=0

